Subcommittee and Task Force Information—Unfinished business
1.  From the minutes for the April 11, 2008 meeting:

AS DEGREE SUBCOMMITTEE UPDATE – Jessica Walter

Jessica updated the committee with the following proposal of defined general education core classes for the AS degree.  Required core course proposal consists of:  


2 writing courses (WR-121, WR-122 or WR-227)


1 oral communication (SP-111 or SP-112)


1 math course (Mth-105, MTH-111 or higher)


3 courses from Arts & Letters and Social Science 


3 science courses-1 of which would be a lab course.  The remaining two science courses would be 


chosen from Science, Math, Computer Science area

Subcommittee questions for committee feedback:

1. What areas you can see an AS degree being beneficial to your students?

2. Does the paired down general education requirements meet your minimum needs?

3. How do we create and monitor an AS shell format vs. an articulated AS degree?

4. How might we communicate the goals of this degree and all the options to students?

Committee feedback to subcommittee:

1. How would we advise the AS degree to students?

2. How would we list degree outcomes in the catalog?

Baldwin liked the idea of tying the AS degree to specific articulations.


Action:
Subcommittee will come back to a future committee meeting with an update from feedback from today’s discussion.

2. From the minutes for the May 11, 2008 meeting:  

DISCUSSION:    GENERAL EDUCATION OUTCOMES/OUTLINES – Bill Briare
One of the recommendations in our accreditation visit was involving General Education outcomes.  We have identified them in our courses and we now publish those outcomes and were commended for that.  The final piece to finish is assessing our general education outcomes.  To accomplish this recommendation, for the 2008-09 year, the college will systematically assess our outlines for Gen Ed outcomes.  This needs to be centered and managed through Curriculum Committee.

Current Gen Ed Task Force members:  Jackie Flowers, David Mount, Judy Redder, Dave Arter, Cyndi Andrews, Joan Ryan, Bill Waters, Terry Mackey.  


Action:
As a next step, the Gen Ed/outline project will come back to our summer Curriculum meeting.

Action:
The Gen Ed Task Force will investigate and report back to Curriculum Committee how other community colleges are handling this assessment.

3.  From the minutes for the June 5, 2008 meeting:
COMPUTER LITERACY DISCUSSION – Len Eaton
This discussion centered around computer literacy for the AGS degree.  Much discussion for clarification about what exactly the student is being able to place in to, test out of and if that also includes what course they can they pass out of.


Action:
Committee would like the discussion to go back to the subcommittee for review and then bring back to a meeting this fall, a discussion to include clarification of the following points:
· What courses  (involving all courses, not just the CS prefix) meet the computer literacy requirement for the AGS degree
· Clarify the practice of what a student can pass out of or test in to.  (For example: If a student passes CS-120, they don’t also have to take a placement test.)

· What does “CS-120 or higher” mean

· For 07-08 the committee said [C] courses would meet the computer literacy requirement for the AGS.  For catalogs 08-09 and beyond, will a course from the past with a [C] title still satisfy the computer literacy requirement?

· Clarify the process of the AGS computer literacy language in the 09-10 catalog.
